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Administration Message: 
 

Hello 2023! 

 
Welcome back everyone! It was amazing to see all our families that attended our 
Family Fun Night on Thursday, Dec 15th. What a fantastic time had by all and  
congratulations to our raffle winners. We want to thank Prince Albert Inn for our 
amazing Turkey Dinner on Tuesday, Dec. 20th, it gave us a chance to share some 

food and joy with our entire Vincent Massey family.   

 
As usual January is an unforgiving month, weather wise, so we encourage you  
to make sure your children are dressed for warmth. A reminder that the SCC is  
still open to those who would wish to participate. Our next meeting is 6:00 pm  
Tuesday, January 24th. Report cards will be sent home on February 1st. 

 
Hopefully you all enjoyed a well-deserved break.  Remember School starts back up 

Wednesday, January 4th, 2023! 

 
Mrs. Tomporowski and Ms. Fernie 

  

Reminder to Parents/Guardians and Students: 
  

Before schoolðstudent drop off at 8:20 am: 
  

Drop off students at their playground (division 1, 2 or 3) 
The supervisor will let them in the school when the bell goes at 8:35 am  

  
If your child is late, arriving later than 8:35 am:  

  
Student comes in the front door  

Make sure their name gets marked down to avoid the attendance call out 
  

After school at 3:00 pm: 
  

Pick up your student at 3:00  pm sharp 
Pick up at designated division door/playground 

  
  

ABSOLUTELY NO DROPPING OFF OR PICKING UP OF STUDENTS IN THE STAFF  
PARKING LOT PLEASE! 

  

We care about our students, our families, and our staff and we donôt want an accident to occur.   
  

Thank you! 
  



 

Basketball Schedule 2023 
 

Girls Schedule: 
 

Thursday, Jan 5 @ 4 pm  
@ VMPS vs Wild Rose 

 
Thursday, Jan 12 @ 5:15 pm  
@ VMPS vs Red Wing 

 
Wednesday, Jan 18 @ 5 pm  
@ VMPS vs Shellbrook 

 
Thursday, Jan 26 @ 5 pm  

@ VMPS vs John Diefenbaker 
 

Thursday, Feb 2 @ 4 pm  

@ VMPS vs Meath Park 

Boys Schedule: 
 

Wednesday, Jan 4 @ 5:15 pm  
@ Riverside 

 
Thursday, Jan 12 @ 4 pm  
@ VMPS vs Red Wing 

 
Wednesday, Jan 18 @ 4 pm  
@ VMPS vs Shellbrook 

 
Thursday, Jan 26 @ 4 pm  

@ VMPS vs John Diefenbaker 
 

Wednesday, Feb 1 @ 4 pm  
@ VMPS vs Meath Park 

 

  
 

  

Grade 5C, 5/6K, and 7F 
 all made Christmas cards 
and letters for the residence 
of Herb Basset Home  
and Pineview.  

The residents love  
these small but heartfelt  
messages. Letôs continue 
with the spirit of giving  

 this season! 



 
In December  

Grade ï1 Parenteau class  
wrapped up (pun intended) their 
 Needs Vs. Wants unit with a  
voluntary challenge to donate to 
Herb Bassett Care Home wish 
lists. We collected these wish lists 
from Knotty Pine Restaurant. The 
class was able to fulfill two wish 
lists for one male senior and one 
female senior. We had great dis-
cussions on the importance of a 
need vs a want, especially around 
the holidays. Great job 1P!  

We thank the 1P parents for being 
so supportive of this challenge. 

 

Edsby is a great way to support your child at school. Edsby pulls together information about each of 
your children and presents it in a clear, easy-to-understand format. Parents are an important part of 
the schoolôs family. For each of your children ï even if they go to different schools ï youôll see all their 
teachers and classes. Some teachers will assign work through Edsby and if they do, you will be able 
to see academic progress, upcoming assessments, and current assessments. Each child has a cal-
endar that will display tests and events from their classes and groups, if the teachers are entering the 
information. Parents may also see what teachers are posting in a class to support their child. 

 

¶ If you have not received an Edsby invitation email from your school please contact your 
school.  

¶ You will receive an invite for each child that is enrolled in our school division. 

¶ You will only need to create one account. 



 

 

 

 

How to Register 

 1. Go to https://srsd119.schoolcashonline.com/ and click on Register.  

¶ Enter your first name. last name and email and create a password. 

¶ Select a security question. 

¶ Check YES to receive email notifications. 

2. A confirmation email will be sent to you. If you do not receive it, check your Spam folder. 
3. Follow the instructions in the email. Your email is used as your username in your profile. 

For assistance with registering an account, adding a student, making a payment, or  
troubleshooting, please visit the School Cash Onlineôs helpdesk 

at www.helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com or Quick Youtube video at  
Intro to School Cash Online ï YouTube 

 

https://srsd119.schoolcashonline.com/
https://ccsdut.schoolcashonline.com/
https://helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com/en/support/home
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p6f2WZYaroU&t=17s

